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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

"We have so many different events coming up this fall, and we can't wait to see our friends and neighbors 

participate. You will not want to miss out on what the Town of Pike Road has in store! 

The Pike Road Arts Council is preparing for Art Talk & Tea this Sunday, Aug. 27, and Meet & Greet the Artist: 

John Guernsey on Aug. 30. These are two events we have been anticipating for some time now, and they 

would love to see you there! 

Applications for Veterans Bricks are closing on Sept. 14, so remember to bring in or mail your applications to 

Town Hall soon! We would love to be able to honor your loved ones when these commemorative brick pavers 

are installed for our Veterans Appreciation Ceremony on Nov. 5.  

It’s that time of the year again – Hay, Look at Us is among us! Use this opportunity to showcase your 

neighborhood, business, church, or service organization’s unique character in in this beloved fall tradition in 

our community! Visit town hall or pikeroad.us to access the application. The deadline to submit your forms is 

September 18!  

Lastly, September's Lunch & Learn is packed full of information on how to start, run, and improve your 

businesses. This Entrepreneurship Pop-Up Workshop is the perfect opportunity to network while learning 

about how to run a successful business. Seats will fill up fast for this event, so register quickly! 

We are so grateful for the engaging community we have in the Town of Pike Road. Thank you, friends and 

neighbors, for showing up and showing out at our events, holidays, and community gatherings. We hope to 

see some new and familiar faces at our upcoming events! 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


